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Please support HB 2585 which eliminates automatic voter registration through 

Oregon motor voter and reestablishes registration practices prior to automatic motor 

voter. Automatic motor voter registration leads to inaccurate voter rolls. Very few 

states have automatic motor voter procedures because it is not best practice. 

 

Michael  Sacry 


